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Wildlife collisions cost $114 million per year and elk collisions have cost Oregonians 

an estimated $26 million, including loss of life (both ungulate and human). 

Eighty-six percent of Oregon voters want the state to build more crossings, and 75% 

support increased funding to build those crossings. 

As an Oregonian, I support this bill. 


